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We held a 7-day leadership workshop in Taichung church from January 19 to 25, 2019. We had 8-core 

student's leaders attending the training. 

 

Participants studied how to give Divine Principle lecture and so they joined Divine Principle lecture 

competition. They created a poster to give the lecture to the people in the street and park. 

 

Many students have shared that they have a deeper understanding of True Parents teaching and the divine 

principle and holy scripts. They could have a better understanding of the influence of the good and evil 

forces in human life, and the direction and goals that they should follow to become true sons and 

daughters of Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

 
 

 


